
 
 
 
TO: All Assemblymembers and Employees 
  
FROM: Debra Gravert, Chief Administrative Officer 
  
RE: Revised Social Distancing Protocols 
  
DATE: April 29, 2022 
 
 
Effective Monday, May 2, 2022, all social distancing protocols will be lifted in Assembly 
spaces, including conference rooms, the Assembly Gallery, and in the audience of all 
committee hearing rooms.  As we rollback these protocols, we continue to encourage social 
distancing in all common areas/shared spaces and mask use for all Members, staff, tenants, 
and the public in the Capitol, Legislative Office Building (LOB), 1021 O Street building 
(Swing Space), and district offices. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Assembly Rules Committee at (916) 319-
2800. 


